ringe

The safety of our guests is still our number one priority

Now that all restrictions have been lifted, we would like ensure all our
guests that we want to keep everyone safe.

We would like to ask you that if you have an appointment with us and
you have any symptoms of COVID-19 or that you have been in contact
with someone with COVID-19 or you have had a positive lateral flow test
result that you call us and rearrange your appointment.

This is so that we can protect all our guests and our staff. In these
circumstances we will not be charging our late cancellation charge.

Your custom and support in this time is appreciated.

If you need to cancel for any other reason, please give us at least 24
hours’ notice for your appointment so that we may rebook your slot with
another customer. If you do not give us 24 hours’ notice then we will be
implementing a late cancellation charge.

THANK YOU FOR TAKING TIME TO READ THROUGH OUR
CLIENT HEALTH CHECK



